
 

 

 

 
 

 

President/Coach Gene Scott 

 

Coach Gene Scott has been involved with track and field for over 42 years as a student athlete at Bethel High 

School (Hampton, Virginia) and Virginia Military Institute as well as a high school and summer track coach.  

He is currently the President of the Central Virginia Track and Field Club of Richmond, a non-profit 

organization with the goal of assisting student athletes reach their full potential (the organization has assisted in 

gaining over $1M in track athletic scholarships).  Upon graduation and completion of his military service, Gene 

coached the jumpers at Bethel High School for several seasons.  Since that time Gene has coached the jumps 

and sprints with summer track teams as well as various high schools. 

 

During his professional career in Information Technology, Gene has worked in the Information Technology 

industry for over 34 years with Fortune 100 Enterprise and Government customers. Prior to his retirement, 

Gene was the Director of Business Management and Technology for an IT Consulting Firm.   Gene was also 

the Regional Vice President for Verizon Enterprise Solutions where he was responsible for leading the efforts 

of a veteran organization. 

 

While attending VMI, Gene was a Southern Conference champion in both the long and triple jumps as well as a 

Virginia collegiate state champion in the triple jump.  Gene is a retired U.S. Army Reserve Officer and holds a 

B.A. in Economics from Virginia Military Institute (a distinguished military graduate), a B.S. in Information 

Systems/Computer Science and an MBA from the University of Maryland. 

 

 

 


